
April 2018 Faculty Affairs Report to University Council 
 
The Faculty Affairs Committee’s primary focus this semester has been reviewing the revised 
Guidelines for the Appointment and Promotion of Academic Professionals, which is before you 
today. These draft Guidelines were initially presented to FAC in January. To ensure wide input, 
the draft proposal was sent to all Academic Professionals campus-wide. Feedback was returned 
to the FAC, revisions made, and then the proposal was sent for school/college/vice presidential-
level review during February. During March the FAC incorporated additional feedback and  
unanimously approved the proposal and asked that the Executive Committee forward it to this 
body for consideration. The FAC anticipates receiving revised Guidelines for the Appointment 
and Promotion of Lecturers in the Fall.   
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